
 

 

 

 

 

 

At the meeting of the Parochial Church Council on 11th March 2019, 

Polly Stanton proposed to formally adopt the House of Bishops’ 

“Promoting a Safer Church; safeguarding policy statement”.  The 

proposal was seconded by Josh Cairns and all were in favour. 

 

The House of Bishops’ “Promoting a Safer Church; safeguarding policy 

statement” can be found here: 

https://www.churchofengland.org/sites/default/files/2017-11/cofe-

policy-statement.pdf 
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